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News from the Wychwood Library  
Thank you to all our 

new volunteers who 

read last month’s 

article and have 

come forward to 

help at our coffee 

mornings every 

Wednesday. This is 

always a lovely time 

here at the Library 

with the great smell 

of coffee and 

chocolate brownies, so do bring your 

friends and see what we have to offer on 

our shelves as well. 

 

The last Wednesday afternoon of each 

month is Introduction to Computers time 

with many thanks to the Wychwood 

Volunteers. This is an opportunity to learn 

the basics of computers, to improve your 

skills to ask an expert about a particular 

problem or to seek help using the 

Ancestry site. The sessions are very 

popular, so do book early. 

We still have the Unwind your Mind 

collection of books in the Library. These 

self-help books deal with issues such as 

depression, anxiety and how to get a good 

night’s sleep! We would also like to 

promote Pictures to Share books which 

can be requested by individual carers to 

use with a friend or relative suffering 

from dementia. These items encourage 

discussion and recall memories. Please 

ask at the Library desk for assistance. 

 

The 2011 Census is happening on the 27th 

March. You can still fill in your details 

online a couple of weeks after the date so 

do make use of our computer facilities. 

Answers Direct is another service offered 

by Oxfordshire Libraries. Just call: 0845 

600 3119 anytime between 9am and 7pm 

Monday to Thursday 

or 9am to 5pm on 

Friday and Saturdays 

or email 

libraryanswersdirect

@oxfordshire.gov.uk 

for a high-quality 

answer from a 

helpful team 

dedicated to finding 

information for 

everyone in 

Oxfordshire. The team can provide 

answers to questions big and small on 

anything and everything from company 

and legal information; to sources of 

homework help - although they don’t 

write the homework answers for you! 

And, if they can’t find the answer, they 

will do their best to refer you to someone 

who may be able to help further. 

Just a reminder that book requests are free 

for children until they are 18! Ordering 

from home online is convenient or we can 

help you here at the desk and you will 

have what you want very quickly. If you 

would like to use one of our windows to 

promote a local activity please ask us.  

Wychwood Library is not on the list of 

libraries to be closed but it is even more 

important to make use of this local facility 

so we look forward to your visits. 

Happy Easter to you all. 

Ruth Gillingham and Liz Newport.   
 

Library Opening Hours 
Monday 2.00pm to 7.00pm 
Tuesday   Closed 
Wednesday 9.30am to 1.00pm 

 2.00pm to 5.00pm 
Thursday   Closed 
Friday 2.00pm to 7.00pm 
Saturday 9.30am to 1.00pm 
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